
 

              
 
 
 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

The Joshua Basin Water District’s  

Board of Directors Meeting  

scheduled for  

Wednesday, January 1, 2025, 

at 5:30 p.m., is cancelled.  

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the District at:  
(760) 366-8438 or lthompson@jbwd.com  
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